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July 31, 2013 

 

Via Email and 

Overnight delivery 

 

 

 

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-131245 – Notice of Cessation of Service 

  Extension of Termination Date for Scan Alert 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

This letter is to update the Commission that CenturyLink will extend the termination date for 

Scan Alert to December 1, 2013.  This decision was made in order to be responsive to customer 

concerns about the need for a longer transition period.  No further extensions will be made.  A 

notice will be sent to customers in August, at which time CenturyLink will provide a copy to the 

Commission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ Lisa A. Anderl 

Lisa A. Anderl 

 
LAA/jga 

 

cc: Sally Brown 

 Lisa Gafken 


